
Request for Feedback on Healthcare 

Network Expansion Plans 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to improving healthcare 

services in our community, we are in the process of developing plans for the expansion of our 

healthcare network. 

We value your insights and would like to invite you to provide feedback on our proposed 

expansion plans. Your perspective is important in ensuring that our services meet the needs of 

the community effectively. 

Please take a moment to review the attached documents that outline our proposed plans. We 

would appreciate any comments, suggestions, or concerns you might have regarding this 

initiative. 

We kindly ask you to submit your feedback by [feedback deadline]. Your input will be 

instrumental in shaping the future of our healthcare services. 

Thank you for your time and support. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


